CORRECTION

Under News Items in Tue Jovryan [32 (1964) 213], in connection
with a notice of the recent change of name of the abbreviation of the
British Leprosy Relief Association from BELRA to LEPRA, it was
stated erroneously that the ‘“Association’s publication, a quarterly
called Leprosy Review since its early days, will hereafter bear the name
Lepra, and furthermore that it will be published only twice a year, in
March and September.”” The IxTerRNATIONAL JoUrNAL oF LEProsy has
been informed by the Editor of Leprosy Review that that Journal has
not changed its name, that it will continue to be designated Leprosy
Review, and that it will be published quarterly as heretofore. The con-
fusion on the part of the InterNATIONAL JoUrNAL oF Likprosy resulted
from the change in title of a different publication also published by the
British Leprosy Relief Association. The Association has changed the
name of its Belra Quarterly, a news magazine, to Lepra Magazine. The
INTERNATIONAL JoUurRNAL oF Leprrosy deeply regrets the ervor.



